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Cattle Grid Update – Douglas Drive 

Norfolk Island Regional Council would 
like to advise motorists that the Cattle 
Grid located at Douglas Drive has 
deteriorated and requests that 
transition across the grid be restricted 
to light traffic up to approx. 1.5T until 
further notice. All other Heavy 
vehicles above 1.5T should consider 
using an alternate route. 

The manufacturing of a new cattle 
grid has commenced, which will 
replace the current one and once 
installed, restrictions will be removed. 

Council thanks you for your co-operation and apologises for any inconvenience caused. 

For further information or queries please contact the Roads Office 24217 or mobile 
50884. 
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